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KEY DATES 
 

W/C Monday 25th September  

Cycle to School Week 
 

Wed 27th - Fri 29th September 

Scholastic Book Fair 
 

Friday 29th September 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 
 

W/C Monday 2nd October 

Open Week for 2024 Starters 
 

Tuesday 10th October - 2pm 

Harvest Festival 
 

Monday 16th October 

Curriculum Open Morning 
 

Tuesday 17th October 

Flu Immunisations 
 

Tuesday 17th October 

Year Two - T@SM Church visit 
 

Friday 20th October 

Last Day of Term 
 

Mon 23rd to Fri 27th October 

Half Term Holidays 
 

Monday 30th October 

INSET Day – School Closed 
 

Tuesday 31st October 

First Day of Term 
 

Mon 6th & Tues 7th November 

Life Education Day 
 

Tuesday 7th November 

Year Three - T@SM Church visit 
 

Wed 8th November - 2pm 

Remembrance Service 
 

Monday 13th November - 9am 

Linden Class Assembly 
 

Friday 17th November 

Children in Need 
 

Monday 20th November 

Spirituality Day 
 

Tuesday 28th November 

Year R & 4 - T@SM Church visit 
 

Wed 6th December - 9:15am 

Christmas Performance 

On Monday, we welcomed ‘Kinetic Kate’ from ‘Fun Science’ 

to deliver a fantastic assembly, inspiring our children with 

awe and wonder. Kate will be starting a science club, here 

at school, which will run on Tuesday afternoons from next 

week. Initially this will be for children in years two to four, 

but Kate will be offering an adapted club to our younger 

children, later in the year. 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, a professional photographer spent the day with 

us, capturing some fantastic images of our school in action. 

These images will help to bring our learning environments 

to life whilst also giving our website and prospectus a burst 

of energy. To enable us to use these photos, please ensure 

that you have completed the photo permissions form (LINK) 

which Bev recently sent out. If you wish to change your level 

of consent at any time, please just let Bev know. 

On Tuesday and Thursday evening, lots of parents took up 

the offer of having an initial meeting with their child’s new 

class teacher. These were great opportunities to ask        

questions about the year ahead and to share information 

about your children. To ensure that parents/carers are  

constantly kept up to date with their child’s learning/

progress, this academic year we will be holding a parent 

consultation at the start of each term and sending home a 

progress report at the end of each term. These six official 

contact points will replace the one-off, longer report which 

parents normally receive at the end of the school year. We 

hope that, coupled with the sharing of regular Knowledge 

Organisers, this will enable us all to work closer together. 

Have a wonderful weekend!   Mr Homer 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clker.com%2Fclipart-23247.html&psig=AOvVaw113s_agPJlKDPp5TqqgAQP&ust=1582971098188000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLi7jIKB9OcCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
https://forms.gle/XnuvpsQwtq9jvkD96
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Lisa Thornicroft 
 

Teacher & SENDCo 
 

Deputy Designated  

Safeguarding Lead 

Karen Bennett 
 

Family Support Advisor 
 

Deputy Designated  

Safeguarding Lead 

Mick Homer 
 

Headteacher 
 

Designated  

Safeguarding Lead 

Our Safeguarding Governor is Reverend Pene Kennedy 

 

If you are worried about a child,  

you must share your concern without delay. 

If you are concerned about a child’s welfare or worried they are being abused,  

you can make a referral directly to: 

Dorset’s Children’s Advice and Duty Service on 01305 228866 
 

In an emergency, or if you believe a child is at immediate risk of harm,  

call the police on 999. 

Click or scan this QR code 

to go straight to Dorset 

Council’s website: 

https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/children-families/worried-about-a-child

